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Incoming 6th Graders
Summer Work 2023

Read Home of the Brave and 
complete the project!

● Purchase of this book is NOT required. It is available at local 
libraries and in the following forms:   hard copy, paperback, and 
Kindle.

● If your child exhibits any difficulty decoding and/or 
comprehending this book, reading it aloud with him or her  or 
choosing an option such as an audio version is perfectly 
acceptable.

● In addition to reading the book, students are required to 
complete a project related to Home of the Brave.  Sometime 
during the first several weeks of school, students will 
informally present their projects to the teacher and students in 
their ELA classes.  They do not need to bring their projects on 
the first day of school. To read more information about the 
project, click here.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/14z_Mro2sX3GX5fiRlDAdhTAINCAX-aua4bsD6F5JbJg/edit?usp=sharing


Entering 6th OPTIONAL Summer Assignment: MATH

The following slides outline the guidelines for Carroll’s summer math 
assignment. 

Students  can work on the packet or in one of the math games for a 
total of 20 minutes of practice per week.

Available options:

1. Math Packet - does not need to be completed
2. Math Games- login not required

Packet and Games PDF 
given out by teacher or email 
abenway@carrollschool.org

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tsHWnoSU8vMDaqsFqykUHpKRUeQPp7Ih/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cQnXXxVVOzBW3r9HLPhwh35GUrLJ76To/view?usp=sharing



